GOVERNMENT HILL COMMUNITY COUNCIL

Stephanie Kesler, President; Bob French and Dan Lowery, Co-Vice Presidents
Diane Miller and Mark Musial, Co-Secretary-Treasurer
Mavis Hancock, Kathleen King, and Wendy Lindskoog, At-Large Board Members
Robert Atkinson, FCC Delegate and Harriet Shaftel, Alternate Delegate
Susanne DiPietro and Thomas Pease, Past Co-Presidents
P.O. Box 100018 Anchorage, AK 99510-0018

AGENDA – February 17, 2005 Government Hill Elementary School Library

- 1. Introductions. President Stephanie Kesler, presiding.
- Approval of January 2005 Minutes / Treasurer's Report.
- 3. Legislative/Assembly Report.
- 4. <u>Squaredance Facility.</u> Ray Hose from the Municipality will talk to us regarding use of the Squaredance facility.
- 5. <u>Knik Arm Crossing Update</u>. Jon Isaacs and Sara Barton are back to update us on this hugely important project that could change the face of Government Hill. Come with questions and concerns, and be ready for what could be a lively session.
- 6. <u>Neighborhood Announcements / Issues.</u> An opportunity for people to share items of interest in the neighborhood.
 - Government Hill Elementary School Ice Rink. The Government Hill Elementary School PTA is maintaining an ice rink where the portables used to be and invites the community to make good use of it.

For those individuals interested in participating in our meetings via phone, our conference bridge number is 1-800-315-6338, pass ID 5617#.

Next meeting will be Thursday, March 17, 2005
Government Hill Elementary School Library